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IMPORTANT UPDATE: NO ACCESS TO FRONT OF SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 7th DECEMBER 

 

Monday 6th December 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
During the recent storms some tiles have become dislodged on our roof and we are hoping to have 
somebody come tomorrow to fix them. 
 
With more bad weather due, this has become an urgent priority. 
 
As a precaution, we are not going to be able to admit anyone in or out of the main entrance or the 
two entrances either side looking out on High Street East. 
 
What does this mean for people who would ordinarily use those entrances? 
 

• If your child is in either Nursery or Reception you will have to drop off / collect from the Boyd 
Road entrance. 

• If your child is in Year 3 or Year 4, they will need to be collected from the playground. 

• If your child is coming to Breakfast Club, please come into school via the rear entrance 
(Westmorland Street).  Please note that we need to close these doors at 8:30am so please be 
sure to come no later if you wish for your child to be sure of a place in Breakfast Club. 

• If your child is late, you will need to call ahead and bring them in via the rear entrance 
(Westmorland Street). 

• If you do need to visit school, please call ahead. 
 
This is all a real inconvenience for everyone but we hope to get back to normal as soon as possible – 
hopefully Wednesday. 
 
Please just contact school if you need any more information or help on this. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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